
Aanii fellow Band Members of Atikamiksheng, my name is Lorrie 

Young, and I am pleased and proud that I was nominated for one of the 

available seats for Resident Trustee.  I would like to announce that I will 

and am very pleased to accept this nomination.  I do believe that I would 

make a great trustee as I have the dedication and time that this position 

requires.  I am a mother of three and a Nookimis of seven beautiful 

grandchildren.  

I believe that I have demonstrated my commitment to our community by my volunteer work 

within Atikamiksheng this past year.  I have worked alongside our Family Support Worker for 

the past six months and have learned so much about giving back to our community.  From 

helping with the Round Dance to organizing Anishinaabemowin bingo has all been a learning 

experience for me in connecting with our members. 

I am a recent graduate of Cambrian College (2018) from the Social Service Worker Program and 

was also elected to be the Aboriginal Student Life Coordinator.  I also completed a year of the 

Community Justice Program.  I completed both my school placement here in the community, one 

with Niigaaniin and the other with the Health Department.  I have just recently completed a work 

placement with the Band Office in the Social Service Department. 

I am passionate about giving back to the community and our people and I believe with Education 

we can all reach and accomplish our goals.  Like being elected to Student Council and having the 

students trust and support, I am also requesting your support in the upcoming election for 

Trustee.  You will not only help me reach my goal......but also be a part of my journey. 

 

In friendship 

 

Lorrie Young 


